
Minutes
Salisbury Liquor License Commission

October 23, 2014 7:00PM
 

 
Members Present: Michael Gilbert, Rhonda Cameron, Tyrone Rowe, Mary Jo Griffin, Chris
Walsh
 
Members Absent: Charlie Flynn
 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM by Mr. Gilbert

 
Minutes
 
Chris Walsh made a motion to accept the minutes from the August 28, 2014 and September
11, 2014 meetings and it was seconded by Mary Jo Griffin VOTE: Unanimous

 
New Business:

 
The ABCC sent out advisory that Package Store requests for Sunday morning openings at
10:00 AM must submit a change of hours form.
 
Mr. Gilbert will send a notice to the Chief of Police for the establishments who have
requested to change their hours.

                   
Chris Walsh made a motion to accept the Sunday morning openings at 10:00 AM for R and
L Liquors, Salisbury Mini-Mart and the Gourmet Pantry and it was seconded by Tyrone
Rowe. VOTE: Unanimous
 
 
All Seasonal License are valid from April 1st through November 30th with the option to
extend until January 15th. After January 15th all alcohol must be removed from the store or
stored out of site of the patrons.                

 
Sean McCarthy made a motion to approve the Seasonal License extensions for Gracies,
and Gulf Express (5 Yogi’s Convenience) and it was seconded by Mary Jo Griffin. VOTE:
Unanimous

 
All 2015 Annual License establishments have received notification that they the 2015
Renewals will be signed at the November 13, 2014 Liquor License Commission meeting.

         
Diane Masiello a member of the board of trustees representing the Friends of the Library is
requesting a 1 day license for a wine tasting event November 14th Salisbury Public Library 
at 167 Elm Street Salisbury, MA. This event will be from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm and will be
$25.00 per person.

 
Sean McCarthy  made a motion to approve and waive the fee for a non profit organization
for the 1 day license - wine tasting event November 14th Salisbury Public Library and it was
seconded by Chris Walsh. VOTE: Unanimous



      
 
Applications:  None

 
Public Hearings: None

 
Correspondence: None

Inspector’s Reports None
 

 
Old Business:
 
Antonio’s Pub – Annual All-Alcohol Approved – awaiting liability insurance proof and     Building
Inspector/Fire Safety sign-off. Meeting with Building Inspector later this month.
 
5 Yogi Convenience Store, Inc DBA Gulf Express, 5 Bridge Rd  - New director, new    
stockholder, transfer of stock, change of manager - @ABCC – resubmitted for reconsideration
 
   Melo’s Liquors, 1 Broadway – Transfer of License @ABCC – resubmitted for reconsideration.
 
Other:  Mr. Gilbert reported that Kelly Richenburg was no longer eligible to remain on the board
as she had moved out of town. Charlie Flynn submitted a letter to the Selectmen and was
appointed to the board.
 

The next meeting will be November 13th, 2014.

 
Mary Jo Griffin made a motion to adjourn the meeting and it was seconded Sean McCarthy.
VOTE: Unanimous.
 
 
Respectfully submitted by Sandra Soucy
 


